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Time to Think About the Future? 
 
How would we cope if the oil for our tractors and lorries became too expensive to use?  The 
cost of our food would increase as fuel prices increased. But what will happen when it finally 
runs out? Cuba faced this crisis when their oil supplies were cut off through sanctions. They 
found the answer in a renewal of their community life.  Sustainable Thornbury invites you to a 
free showing at Oldbury Village Hall on Tuesday 24th November of two short films. The first 
explaining the oil resource issue (Peak Oil – Imposed by Nature.) The second, an inspiring story 
of how Cuba responded to the lack of oil (The Power of Community).  There will be an 
opportunity afterwards to discuss the films. Doors open 7 pm for 7.30 pm start.  Free 
admission.  This film is the third event of a monthly series of talks and films looking at our 
future prospects in a changing world. More details on www.sustainablethornbury.org or tel 
416778.    
 
 
Entry for What’s On list: 
 
Nov 24th .  Time to Think About the Future? Filmshow.  Peak Oil – Imposed by Nature & The 
Power of Community 7.30pm Oldbury Village Hall, Camp Road. Free admission.  


